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Hamp on Park Hawks are: 

Hardworking, g,  

Welcoming, Kind,  

Safe 

 
 
 
 

Tennis at Westwood 
 

We have the pleasure of having  
students participate  

in a tennis program at Westwood – 
March 3-14. 

Students will participate in 4 lessons 
during their regular PE classes,  

learn tennis skills and have tons of fun! 
Equipment will be provided. 

 
The cost per student is $15.  
We will also be accepting  

donations to support families.  
Payment can be made on  

School Cash Online.  

 

 

“Feelings” at Westwood 

 

 
During our Collaboration afternoons, we have been 

discussing “feelings” with our students. This 

picture represents some of the feelings of our 

students! 

Calendar Dates 

• March 11 – PAC Meeting – 7 pm 

• March 12 – Term 2 Learning Updates Published 

• March 14 – Last Day of school before Spring Break  

  



 

Spring Spirit Wear Orders  
Feb 14 - Mar 14 

Did you miss out on ordering Spirit Wear in 

the fall?  Are you new to the school since 

Christmas?  Do not fear!  We are opening up 

our Spirit Wear store (c/o Beyond Mars) 

from Feb 14, 2025 - Mar 14, 2025.  (link 

below).  Orders will be delivered in early April 

https://https-westwoodspiritwear2025-

itemorder-com.itemorder.com/ 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 Afterschool Programs (Spring 2025) 
Go to www.DWUL.io or click below, search 

"SD43 Westwood" or “Westwood.” 
 

Westwood Elementary (MON): Building 
Imaginations - Spring 2024 

Westwood (Tues): Love2Dance 
Westwood (Thurs): Creative Game Design 

 
How to register: See the Support Document, 

60-second Video, or Online Guide. 
Programs are brought to you by different 

community organizations.  
DWUL (Do What U Luv) provides 

registration support. 
 

Note: If program links do not open due to 
browser or firewall issues, go to 

www.DWUL.io first. Then, search "SD43 
Westwood" or “Westwood.” 

 

Hello all, our floral website is up and running! 
 

We are selling beautiful plants to raise money for our programs. Plants are a great way to 
encourage our friends to get out into the garden while choosing to support a healthy 

fundraiser! 
https://westwoodelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home 

 
Orders due April 21 – 4 pm 

 

École Westwood Elementary PAC 
• Our next PAC meeting is March 11th  at 7pm in the library and via MS Teams  

PAC e-mail: westwoodpachub@gmail.com 
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